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Roberta DiMezza

From: JT <talbuttjulie@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 7:47 AM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith 

H.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, Julie A.; Rep. Cruz, 
Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix, Leonela; Rep. Place, David J.; Rep. 
Roberts, Sherry; House Judiciary Committee

Subject: PASS H7577 Out of Committee Today

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Rhode Island voters support the passage of the Health Care Provider Shield Act and are urging for a floor vote this 

year! Please vote YES on H7577 when it is presented before the House Judiciary Committee. This is crucial for 

safeguarding patients seeking reproductive and transgender healthcare, and for protecting our healthcare providers 

from facing legal consequences for administering the treatment they are trained to provide. 

Julie Talbutt 
Providence, 02909 


